
From: Giovanna Carrillo [mailto:giovanna@ward32.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 12:01 PM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: Ethics Question 

 

Good afternoon Steve, 

 

The host of a block party that recently took place sent over an Edible Arrangements delivery. I 

looked up the price and it costs $79.99. We, of course, did not take it. I wanted to know if a letter 

to ethics is necessary. 

 

Thank you, 
Giovanna Carrillo 

32nd Ward Alderman Scott Waguespack 

 

mailto:giovanna@ward32.org

